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June 4, 2025 

Dear Caregivers, 

As we’ve shared throughout the year, we introduced a new literacy curriculum that includes 
Amplify’s Core Knowledge Language Arts (CKLA) for grades K–5, Amplify ELA for grade 6, and Boost 
Reading for K–5 and 6th grade ELA. These programs are designed to support your child’s literacy 
development by building strong foundational skills, enhancing reading comprehension and 
vocabulary, and strengthening writing abilities. End-of-year grades will reflect your child’s progress 
toward mastering grade-level expectations. Thank you for your understanding and support as we’ve 
implemented this new curriculum. It has been exciting to see students engaged, learning new topics, 
and growing as readers and writers. We’re looking forward to continuing this positive momentum next 
year.  

As summer approaches, we encourage you to enjoy quality time together—getting outside, relaxing, 
and recharging. At the same time, it’s important to keep learning. To support continued growth over 
the summer, we’re excited to share the Amplify Caregiver Hub, where you can find helpful materials 
and interactive resources. You can access it here: https://amplify.com/caregiver-hub/boost-reading/ 
or by scanning the QR code below. Access to Clever is available this summer and all you need is an 
Internet connection and a Web browser! Open a Web browser (Google Chrome, for example), 
navigate to learning.amplify.com, and click the LOGIN WITH CLEVER button. Clever's page will open, 
enter your school's name in the "Search for your school" box, and select it from the list. Click the Login 
with Google button, and use your student's Pocono Mountain SD email address and password. Once 
in, you'll see all of the applications available to you over the summer. 

Our goal is to provide your child with the best possible educational experience, and we believe this 
new curriculum is a meaningful step forward. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to contact my office. We’ll continue to keep you updated as we move forward. 

Yours in Education, 

 
Dr. Bethann McCain 
bmccain@pmsd.org or 570-839-7121 ext 50379 

Director of Reading and English Language Arts (RELA)  
Pocono Mountain School District​  
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